SAC Minutes for April 16, 2015
· Call to order at 4:30 PM.

· Attending: Nigel Pillay, Kate Neff, Adrienne Paone, Roger Williams, Marci Poston, Annmarie Darcy, Jessica McCloud, Tim Cavacini, Diana Churchill, Nancy Little, and Wanda English

· A vote was needed to approve Kate Neff as the new SAC Chair and Adrienne Paone as the interim SAC Co-chair with a motion by Mr. Williams and Ms. Little.  The motion was approved.  Mrs. Cynthia Morrison has agreed to be the SAC Co-chair for the 2015-16 school year and a vote will be taken at the May meeting.
· Diana Churchill attended the SAC-PTSO Focus Group meeting as our representative.  She summarized items discussed—May 2-3 is the First Coast Kids Triathlon at Everbank Field.  Mike Degutis from SJCSD discussed the budget and the need for everyone to write our representatives to allow the district to have more control over the mileage tax in our county.  Ms. Little expressed that this should be better promoted by the district.  Ms. Neff will place the link on our PMHS website for our parents.  Testing was discussed and the reduction the State has passed.

· Dr. Carmichael is requesting money from SAC to help with the cost of professional development for teachers attending AVID and IB trainings this summer.  The exact figure will be discussed at the May meeting.

· SAC survey results are in and members were given a chance to look over and discuss.
· The committee worked on creating a School Recognition Voting Form that will be presented to all teachers and staff in the next few weeks.  The group agreed on four questions to present to the faculty.  The motion was made by Mr. Williams that SAC create a student category for SAC funds to reward them for their hard work.  This was seconded by Ms. Little.  The committee took a vote and the motion passed.

· Closing remarks: Awesome job, Kate!  You did a great job as the new chair!
· Adjourned at 5:30 PM with a motion by Ms. Darcy and Ms. Churchill
